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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 
COMMITTEE NAME Torrumbarry WSC 

MEETING DATE 1 May 2019 

ATTENDEES 

WSC Members: Ann Hodge (Chair), Andrew Leahy (Deputy Chair), Bernice 
Lumsden, Tim McNeil, Clark Fehring, Peta Thornton 

 
GMW Attendees: Ross Stanton (Customer Service Manager), Greg Shannon 
(Regional Customer Service – West), Peter Egglestone, Joe Banks, Markus 
Baggs Sargood 
 

APOLOGIES Kyal Seibert, Charlie Gillingham, Mark Mitchell - DEWLP 
 
Main Topics Discussed 
Connections Update – Peter Egglestone 
• Provided a briefing to the committee concerning current works and large winter works program 

scheduled for Torrumbarry.  
 

Water Market Trends - Joe Banks and Markus Baggs Sargood 
• Provided a presentation to the committee summarising Water Trend Market report. 
• The committee discussed impacts and current trends as compared to historical information supplied 

in the report. 
• Provided information on a new source available through the water register web site, to view trade 

allocations limits and opportunities. 
 

 Annual Price Review – Greg Shannon 
• A presentation of the annual price review for 2019-2020 season was provided to the committee.  
• The committee discussed the increases to automated outlets, it was noted that they service 

maintenance cost are increased with automated reads, for example battery replacements.  
 

 
 

 


